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Invitation 

Telefon +49 228 182-9944 
 
 
dpdhl.com 
 

Deutsche Post DHL Group 
Charles-de-Gaulle-Str. 20 
53113 Bonn  
Deutschland 
 

E-Mail  pressestelle@dpdhl.com  
E-POST pressestelle.konzern@dpdhl.epost.de 
Twitter twitter.com/DeutschePostDHL 

Virtual Press Conference 
of Deutsche Post DHL Group and German Federal Ministry  

for Economic Cooperation and Development 
 
Facilitate access to global markets for small and medium-sized enterprises by developing 

e-commerce: This is the goal of a newly established cooperation between the German 

Federal Ministry for Economic Cooperation and Development (BMZ) and Deutsche Post 

DHL Group. Especially developing and emerging countries in Africa should be supported 

to reap the chances of Globalization and achieve sustainable economic growth. For this 

purpose  

 

Federal Minister Gerd Müller and  

Frank Appel, CEO of Deutsche Post DHL Group, 

 

will sign a Memorandum of Understanding during a virtual press conference on  

 

Wednesday, October 14, 2020, 14:00 p.m. (CEST).  
 

Minister Müller and Mr. Appel will explain the cooperation and will be available for your 

questions afterwards. Please send an e-mail to pressestelle@dpdhl.com by October 13, 

2020, 11:00 a.m. (CEST) if you like to register for the event. You will afterwards receive 

your access data for the entire transmission.  

 

We look forward to your participation.  

Sincerely 

 

 

 
Monika Schaller  
EVP Group Communications, Sustainability 
& Brand 
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